
 
Roderick Paige Elementary School 

SDMC Meeting Wednesday, September 28, 2022 
 

MINUTES 
 

 

• Greetings and welcome were extended by Bathsheba Nash, Principal. 

 

• The SDMC committee introduced themselves and their roll on the committee. 

 

• Principal Nash discussed current student enrollment per grade level and meeting projection by PEIMS date 

October 28, 2022. What does it mean if we don’t meet projection by PEIMS. Pastor Jefferson asked about 

sponsoring buses for field trips. Ms. Prado will provide the guidelines to Pastor Jefferson for sponsorship.  

 

• Staffing- Principal Nash discussed current vacancy SPED Co-Teacher. Actively seeking to hire for this 

position with the support and help from the District’s HR Dept. 

 

• Technology Resources- Principal Nash and Ms. Schot discussed status of technology on the campus. 2nd -

5th grades are currently one-to-one with technology. Prek-2nd grades are one to one with iPads. Principal 

Nash discussed upgrading the projectors in PreK-2nd grades to Clever boards this semester and she’s 

looking to upgrade the White boards in 3rd-5th in the Spring semester to the Clever boards. SPED is 

currently upgraded.  

 

• Principal Nash discussed bridging the gap between the school and community starting with a very 

successful Open House on October 21, 2022. Parents were excited at being able to come and visit their 

child’s classroom and speak with the teacher about their child’s progress. Each child received a free school 

t-shirt and hoodie. Ms. Schot discussed how she’s been at Paige ES for 5 years and this Open House had 

the greatest parent participation and turn out. Principal Nash discussed the safe and inviting culture and 

climate that we are creating on campus and in the community. Ms. Clark the Wrap Around Specialist 

discussed the programs she’s planning to bring to the campus to support students, parents, and community. 

 

• SIP Overview- Principal Nash went over the SIP with the committee. Principal Nash discussed the 

measurable goals, how the goals are aligned to each Board Goal and the strategies to meet those goals. 

Principal Nash discussed support that is in place for meeting the goals. Mr. Martinez spoke about the 

support and coaching taking place and how the leadership team and teachers are being intentional about 

planning and PLC 2x a week. Ms. Douge gave an update on SPED students and the progress they are 

making. 

 

• Comments/Concerns- Mr. Barlow, Paige parent, discussed how parents are coming out to participate in 

activities at the school, although some may complain at times, parents still come out to support the school, 

which is good.  

 

 

• Closure- Meeting was adjourned by Principal Nash at 4:15PM.  


